30.

REQUEST FOR FUNDS — UPGRADE OF KITCHEN, KAINGA HALL

The Community Technical Adviser reported with further information on a request for Board funding to
assist in the upgrading of the kitchen at the Kainga Hall. Board members commented that there was
an accountability issue with the Association going ahead with the work, without having the funding
approved.

The Board resolved to allocate $1366 from 2001/2002 Discretionary Funding to the Kainga Residents
Association for the purchase and installation of a dishwasher.



